COMMENT FORM FOR: NORTH COUNTY REGIONAL FIRE AUTHORITY - 1ID# 19361

Consumer Informatlon

7 S : Contact Method@ Email . Mall O None
" Name NORTH COUNTY REGIONAL FIRE AUTHORITY

Orgamzatxon
____Company

Address 19727 MARINE DRIVE
City, State, STANWOOD WASHINGTON 98292-7879
-~ ZipCode

Email dfulfs@northcountyflreems com

' Primary 360-652-1246 |  Fax#
Phone # '

Secondary
Phone #

Comment Informatlon

Theme - - OpenDateDZ/”l,lv/QOO,gv o

) F1hng Support OYes @ No O Undec1ded o Closed Datef -
Source: Q Emall O Mall O Phone ' Web 2/10/2009

Pubilc Involvement John Cupp -
Lead

Duphcate Comment O Yes O No

Description Washlngton Utilities and Transportatlon Commlsswn PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
To Whom It May Concern:
My name is Dale Fulfs and I'm the Fire Chief of North County Regional Fire Authority
which is the Fire District that covers the area of Logen Rd. / 292nd 5t NW road closure as
proposed under Docket TR-090121. As Fire Chief I have some concerns regarding the
closure of Logen Road as it will limit the routes used to response to the area of Old
Pacific Highway. If the Logen Road is closed it could possibly affect response times to the
Old Pacific Highway area and with increased response time’s public safety could be put
at risk. Logen Road is not a well traveled road so I believe Logen Road could easily
remain open even with the siding put in place with an update to crossing arms . Please
reconsider the closing of Logen Road as I believe public safety could be affected by
longer response times and limited access to the Old Pacific Highwéy area.
Sincerely,
Dale Fulfs
Fire Chief

Additional comment from this customer, dated April 2, 2009:

[ received a phone call from Lynn Logen on Tuesday regarding some testimony from



- {Gary Norris from DN Traffic Consultant at the recent public hearing regarding the Logen
Road closure. To clear up what Lynn Logen told me is that Gary Norris stated that this
area is covered by Stanwood City Fire Department and the response time would be
twelve minutes. North County Regional Fire Authority covers the Logen Road closures
: area and the response times would be approximately six to eight minutes. Again in the
interest of public safety please keep the Logen Road open for emergency responses . If

. you need any further clarifications please let me know .

; Thank you

‘Dale Fulfs

“IFire Chief )

North County Fire/EMS
dfulfs@northcountyfireems.com
Office: 360-652-1246

Cell: 360-913-0220

Fax: 360-652-7103

Attachments|

Issue Information
' : IssueID 283

Company Bnsf Railwéy;-C(j).d
Flhng 090121 ‘ ‘
Staff Kathy Hunter
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iUnresolved ComplamtJO Yes O No’w -
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| Other Follow-Up Informatlon

Follow-UpJO Yes Q Nov_r B

* Other Follow-Up'O Yes O No

~ - Follow-Up Staff,{

"Follow-Up Complete f O Yes O No

| v_ Other Follow-Up Staff xf -

Activites For North Countv Regional Fire Authority

Date

03/12/2009  ID#2865 - 03/12/2009 Action >>> Send Letter
03/12/2009  1ID#2864 - 03/12/2009 Document >>> Public Comment Hearing Letter




